
  

Christmas 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Performance: “Children of the World” 

We are delighted to invite you to attend one of our Christmas performances of ‘’Children of 
the World”.  Years 2, 1, Reception and Nursery will be performing and we would love you to 
come & enjoy our show.  
 
Please order your ticket(s) using the form below. Tickets will be issued on a first come, first 
served basis. We have initially allocated one ticket per child but if you wish to order more, 
please indicate this below and we will issue any spare tickets nearer the time of the 
performance. 
 
Please do not bring buggies/prams into the hall as space is tight and they can be a trip 
hazard. Also if possible could you please sit near the exit if you have a small child with you so 
that you can take your child out if they become upset or are making noise. 
 
Please arrive in good time for the performance.  You will need to be seated 5 minutes before 
the start of the show, doors will be open 15 minutes before the performance start time. 
 
FILMING/PHOTOGRAPHS OF THE PERFORMANCE ARE STRICTLY FORBIDDEN 
Parents will have the opportunity to take a photo of their own child after the performance. 
 
 

ADMISSION STRICTLY BY TICKET ONLY  
 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr D. Kerbel 
Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE TICKET FORM 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP BY FRIDAY 2nd DECEMBER 

 
Child’s Name: ______________________                       Class______________________ 
Please can I order a ticket for the following performance (please tick one):- 
 

□ Monday 5th December at 2pm 

□ Tuesday 6th December at 9am 

□ Wednesday 7th December at 9am 
 

□ I would like an additional ticket if they are available (please note space is limited so any 
extra seats will be allocated based on availability and lucky recipients will be contacted 

by the office) 
 
 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from Grange.  
 


